From: Charles Carroll

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 7:43:37 AM

Charles Carroll
11 pemi lane
Woodstock, NH 03262

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Save our state. If Mass or Ct wants electric power let them build the power plant in their state and not
distroy the beauty of New Hampshire. If they do not want the power plant in their state lot them sit in
the dark!

Angry
Charles Carroll
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